
P.O.Box 34055 
Qranada Hills, CA 91344

Re: CF# 16-0065. Proposed Power Rate Ordinance. 
Re: Opposition to power rate increase

March 14, 2016

Los Angeles City Council 
200 N. Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
Via email

Honorable Members of the Los Angeles City Council:

By a unanimous vote, on March 13, 2016, The Old Granada Hills Residents’ Group, Board of Directors 
recommended the following:

• Support for a meaningful and transparent DWP governance reform as recommended by 
Councilmember Mitchell Englander, City Controller Ron Galperin, and the Los Angeles 2020 
Commission.

• Strong opposition to proposed power rate increases. The DWP has lost the public trust and 
there is little confidence that rate hikes will be dedicated to replacing aging water and power 
infrastructure, transforming water and power supplies, improving customer service or keeping 
rates competitive.

Thank You for Your Consideration,

/X- fi^i-
Dave Beauvais, President
Old Granada Hills Residents’ Group

Maria Fisk, Board Member
Old Granada Hills Residents’ Group


